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The Topsham School
A love of learning and commitment to the success of 
every child at the heart of all we do
Headteacher: Mrs Emma Pipe
Orchard Way
Topsham
Exeter

EX3 0DN
admin@topsham.devon.sch.uk
01392 874498
18th May 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

The Senior Leadership Team are at present working through the returned forms from parents that was sent out on Friday, in relation to whether parents of Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 are intending to send their child into school, when the school begins it's phased opening. It is important to remind parents that this phased opening may not be on June 1st. 

The deadline for this the return of this form was 12pm today. If you still have not completed and returned this form please can you ensure you do by the end of today.

Thank you

Kind regards

Mrs Pipe and the Senior Leadership Team
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